
PVHOA Fun Committee invites you to Float into Summer, Sunday June 
4th at 4 p.m.  Come and enjoy a root beer/coke float and say hi to your 
neighbors. It will be held at the cul de sac of Bentgrass 
Place.  Please RSVP to Teresa at kuhn895@yahoo.com. by June 1st.  If 
inclement weather occurs, we will let you know by email. Hope to see you all 
there! 
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